January 2025 Folk Mountain Gospel Newsletter

Hello everyone and Happy 2025! Last year came and went so quickly for us, it's been quite awhile since our last newsletter! We started last year with an extended trip out west to Arizona and New Mexico, then lots of programs closer to home through the summer.

In the fall we went were privileged to go to Manitoba, Canada and do several programs in churches, schools and nursing care centers. Going to the schools and nursing care centers brings us extra-special joy and 2024 gave us many opportunities for this! We also made a trip to the Northeastern states for several weeks, even doing programs in Maine, the last of the lower 48 states that we had not previously done programs in! We ended the year in Florida, enjoying a warm Christmas sharing Jesus in song at several churches.

We have found wonderful, committed Christian folk everywhere and are so blessed to be able to fellowship and to praise the Lord together! Helping groups with their outreach activities is a special joy for us!

The 2025 calendar is already filling up, we are scheduling into October already!! As this new year begins, may we all make a commitment to our Lord and Savior Jesus to walk more closely with Him, abiding in Him, and allowing Him to use us to reach others with the hope we find in surrender to Him! If you would like us to come to your church or group, just let us know!

In His Service,

Don and Donna Mohl